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Treasurer Report for Wydown PTO Meeting on October 11, 2021 
 
 
As of October 3, 2021, the Wydown PTO has $55,056.86 in the bank. 
 
Notable financial activity during past month: 
 

• General PTO Funds: 
- We received an additional $1210.00 in Funds for Excellence Donations in the past 

month.  This puts us over $5000.00 in donations for the year.  Thank you to this 
community for supporting the PTO and Wydown!  

- Did not post an activity report as we had some individual folks donate cash and did 
not want to publish donation amounts with names attached.  
  

• Special Donations 
 

- Arch Orthodontics donated $500.00 to offset the cost of our Parent Night Event at 
the Clayton Wine House on 9/10/21.  Thank you to them for supporting our first 
parent community event of the year.  

 
 


